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You’re NOT My Friend: 
Understanding, Addressing and Preventing 
Bullying 
Presented by: Cheryl Smith Turner, Ed.S, Reach TLS, LLC 
Bullying behaviors can begin at an early age, disguised as targeted meanness, name-calling, teasing or various 
forms of aggression. When these behaviors are overlooked or dismissed, they can become habitual and 
damaging to the children involved, as well as those who observe the behaviors. This session will focus on 
understanding bullying behavior in order to recognize its signals, intervene quickly and teach children the social 
skills that will support healthy, respectful relationships. 
 
Cheryl Smith Turner is a seasoned trainer and consultant who brings passion, professionalism and many years 
of experience as an educator to each and every presentation. As the founder of REACH Teaching Learning 
Solutions (TLS), an educational consulting firm with offices in Atlanta, Georgia, Cheryl provides educators 
with the insight and training for improved instructional strategies that contribute to a positive climate for 
learning.  Cheryl obtained her Specialist in Education Degree from Georgia State University and her Master of 
Education from Emory University. Cheryl provides professional development workshops and training on a 
variety of topics, to include classroom management and school climate, social-emotional learning, language and 
literacy development, critical thinking skills, brain-based learning and support of dual language learners.   
 
When:   Wednesday, November 17, 2021 
Where:  Via Zoom, login credentials shared after registration 
Time:   6:30-8:30 p.m. program 
Cost:  $45.00 per person 
 
EEC Core Competency – Area 2: Guiding and Interacting with Children and Youth 
Instructional Method: Lecture and Discussion 
 

Space is limited.  Registration is available online at www.tecpa.org 
Please check out our TECPA website for information about all our upcoming programs.  

All program registrations are final, no refunds will be issues,  
and program fees may not be traded from one program to another. 

You can find us at www.tecpa.org.   
Join us on Facebook at https://www.facebook.com/TecpaTraining 


